Cully
Newport
Co Tipperary

18 February 2024

Byrne Wallace LLP
Harcourt St
Dublin

To whom it may concern

I would like to apply for the June internship program offered by your company.

I am currently studying Law and Accounting at University of Limerick and would appreciate the opportunity presented by this program as I believe it would greatly progress my knowledge in law and provide insight into a future career in this area. 

I enclose a copy of my Curriculum Vitae and am happy to supply details of my referees on request. I would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at your convenience. If you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Yours faithfully,
Cillian O'Sullivan


cillianos2003@gmail.com
085 220 3984

